Personnel/Finance Sub Committee Meeting 9th September 2008
Present: RS, JA, BR, MBJ, MF, JF
Nikki Martyn has taken on extra hours as a Teaching Assistant and is therefore no longer able to be a Parent Governor.
RS circulated a Review of Members of Staff, highlighting an Actual Allocation (including costing).
•   (There are currently 3 Meal Time Assistants as a statemented child has just moved up to secondary school).
•   The Kitchen is consistent
•   The biggest change is that RS has been allocated more time to fulfill his administration responsibilities and is allocated 0.5 a week to teaching, Denise Kent has taken on 2 teaching days in relation to class 5.
•   Mike Furber has taken back responsibility for Key Stage 1 Sport.
•   Helen Ceary has left to acquire her teacher training qualification therefore the reason for NM having extra hours.
•   Tina Cann is now on maternity leave and Caroline Stevens has accepted a temporary contract to cover her position.
•   Anna Hare has requested that she be able to job share her position as Reception and Year 1 Teacher. RS has agreed to this giving it his full support, agreeing to review the situation in 12 months. Anna Hare now teaches 3 days a week and Denise Kent takes responsibility for the other 2 days.

RS was pleased to report that class sizes are more evenly spread this year with an average of 29 children in each class. This is still however much higher than the national average.
RS stated that the Governors need to make a statement in relation to the Performance Management document. (MBJ? Performance Management Statement).
RS circulated the Admission Policy, for reading ahead of review at the next full Governors meeting.
RS distributed the current Budget Monitor Statement and the committee discussed the possibilities and consequences as a result of the predicted under spend for this financial year.
RS then reported on progress relating to potential funding/ grants for a new Heating system.
RS then circulated the Financial Policy, the Key holders Policy and the Letting Policy for reading ahead of review at the next full governors meeting.
